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5/15- Kindergarten Graduation @ 

7:00pm

5/16- 8th grade Graduation @ 7:00pm

5/17- 6-8 Field Trip

5/18- BOE Meeting at 6:30pm

5/19- LAST DAY OF SCHOOL! Full day

          - Field Day

5/25- Summer School Starts

5/29- NO SUMMER SCHOOL!-

              Memorial Day

WEBSITE:
https://www.springbluffpirates.com

UPCOMING EVENTS

Go to the app 
store for Apple or 

Android and 
download-Spring 

Bluff R-XV.

SUMMER SCHOOL 2023

Summer School informational packets are going home today. Please read thoroughly 

and return all permission slips.  If you would like to be added to the waitlist, please call 

the office. Parents of enrolled students, please make sure to send in your $30 field trip 

fee. Checks can be made payable to Spring Bluff School. 

GRADUATION DATES

Kindergarten Graduation:  

Will be held Monday, May 15th @ 7:00 

pm in the school gym.

8th Grade Graduation:  

Will be held on Tuesday, May 16th @ 

7:00 pm in the school gym.

FIELD DAY K-8
Friday, May 19th (last day of 

school)

Wear tennis shoes, sunscreen, 
and come prepared to 

participate!
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Let’s join together in supporting one of our own!
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PEANUT BUTTER AND JELLY 

DRIVE

From May 1st- May 19th (the last day of school) we will be participating in 

the 19th Annual PB&J Drive for the United Way. The PB&J Drive was started to 

help bridge that gap and keep kids from going hungry over the summer.   Last year, 

hundreds of jars of peanut butter and jelly were collected by area schools and 

businesses and distributed through area food pantries. We will be partnering with 

Meramec Community Mission here in Sullivan.

ATTENTION 7TH GRADE 

PARENTS

Just a friendly reminder that your upcoming 8th grade student will need to have 

up-to-date immunizations to attend school next year.  The required 

immunizations include:

MCV 3 and Tdap 2

(Meningococcal Conjugate Vaccine and Tetanus, Diphtheria, Pertussis)

If you have any questions, contact Mrs. Perry at bperry@springbluffpirates.com.

LUNCH BILLS AND LIBRARY BOOKS

The last day of school is Friday, May 19th.  Please be sure all lunch accounts 

are paid in full prior to the last day.  All account credits will rollover to the next 

school year. If you have any questions about your child’s lunch account, please 

contact Tiffini Lorenz at 573- 457-8302 or tlorenz@springbluffpirates.com.

All library books were due at the beginning of the month. Please look for any 

missing library books your child may have misplaced.  Thank you!

mailto:tlorenz@springbluffpirates.com
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HOW TO STAY INFORMED

➔ Weekly district newsletters will be emailed each Friday.

➔ Spring Bluff Facebook @springbluffpirates

➔ Spring Bluff App-Spring Bluff R-XV

➔ District Website: www.springbluffpirates.com

➔ Classroom newsletters and folders

➔ School Messenger: Call Back #844-875-4925

➔ Chalkable Café-lunch bills emailed weekly

➔ Parent portal

WHAT’S UP AT THE BLUFF

● Kinsley Teboe rode to school in style on Tuesday!  The Teboe family purchased the 

Beaufort-Sullivan Fire partnership ride donated to our SBEF Dinner/Auction. 

● Thank you to Mr. Rif’s Readers for donating a book to each of our K-2 students to promote 

reading over summer break.

● The Lonedell School District invited our 6th-8th graders to their field day on Wednesday. Four 

local schools were able to compete against one another.

● Congrats to Christopher Aberle for cleaning out his locker and finding 13 sweatshirts!
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